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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Adler:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united "
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Cem g
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Mr. Kenneth Adler

Chairman

Applicance Parts Distributors, Inc.
228 East Baltimore Street

Detroit, Michigan 48202




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Alexander:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Norman E. Alexander

Chairman and Chief
Executive Officer

Sun Chemical Corporation

200 Park Avenue

New York, New York 10166















THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Ms. Binstock:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Ms. Dorothy Binstock
President

B'nai B'rith Women

1640 Rhode Island Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20036



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mrs. Blumberg:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile' reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Diane Blumberg
7105 Broxburn Drive
Bethesda, Maryland 20034



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Blumberg:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort. ’

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Marvin Blumberg
7105 Broxburn Drive
Bethesda, Maryland 20034



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Bowers:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

e

Mr. Jack Bowers

Chairman and Chief Executive
Sanders Associates, Incorporated
Daniel Webster Highway South
Nashua, New Hampshire 03061



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASIIINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Brewer:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Gerald Brewer

President

National Cotton Council of America
Post Office Box 1832

Fresno, California 93717



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Bricker:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. William H. Bricker
Chairman, President, & CEO
Diamond Shamrock Corp.
717 N. Harwood St.

Dallas, Texas 75201




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Bronfman:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Edgar M. Bronfman
Chairman and Chief

Executive Officer
Joseph E. Seagram & Sons, Inc.
375 Park Avenue
New York, New York 10152












THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Campbell:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Lee Campbell

President

Poultry and Egg Institute
of America

Suite 801

1815 North Lynn Street

Arlington, Virginia 22209






THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Jim:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. 1 for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,
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Mr. James R. Currieo
Post Office Box H
Fort Huachucha, Arizona 85613



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Datt:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. John Datt

Secretary and Director

American Farm Bureau Federation
Suite 800

600 Maryland Avenue, SW
Washington, DC 20024



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Davis:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. 1 for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Donald W. Davis
Chairman and Chief
Executive Officer
Stanley Works
195 Lake Street
New Britain, Connecticut 06050




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. DeBaca:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,
v \ n T —
.f@;{%m:h;ﬂ; )
Mr. Fernando DeBaca
Chairman
Latin American Manufacturers
Association

325 Pennsylvania Avenue, S.E.
Washington, DC 20003




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. De-Bruyne:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Dirk De-Bruyne
Chairman

Shell Oil Company
One Shell Plaza
Houston, Texas 77001






THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Len:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization;of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Doctor Leonard Defiore
Archdiocesan Pastoral Center
Post Office Box 29260
Washington, DC 20017



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Dickens:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Sam Dickens

New World Dynamics

499 South Capitol Street, S.E.
Washington, DC 20003



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Dixon:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. John W. Dixon

Chairman and Chief Executive
Executive Officer

E Systems, Incorporated

Post Office Box 226030

Dallas, Texas 75266






THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Terry:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Al
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Mr. John T. Dolan

Chairman

National Conservative Political
Action Committee

Suite 513

1500 Wilson Boulevard

Arlington, Virginia 22209



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Dougherty:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their; recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Russell E. Dougherty
Executive Director

Air Force Association

Suite 400

1750 Pennsylvania Avenue, NW
Washington, DC 20006



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Jim:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. James H. Evans

Chairman and Chief
Executive Officer

Union Pacific Corporation

345 Park Avenue

New York, New York 10154




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Fierst:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the |,
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united '
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Herbert A. Fierst
Chairman of the Board
JINSA

Suite 610

1200 18th Street, N.W.
Washington, DC 20036




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Figgie:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Harry E. Figgie, Jr.
Chairman and Chief

Executive Officer
Figgie International, Incorporated
4420 Sherwin Road
Willoughby, Ohio 44094



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Frohling:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Edward Frohling

President

Mountain States Mineral Enterprise
Post Office Box 17960

Tucson, Arizona 85731




THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Bob:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has

again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two

vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the i
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united .
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert W. Galvin
Chariman of the Board and
Chief Executive Officer
Motorola, Incorporated
1303 East Algonquin Road
Schaumburg, Illinois 60196



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Goldmann:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization; of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert Goldmann

Federation of Jewish
Philanthropies

130 East 59th Street

New York, New York 10022



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Heckel:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper

program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to

fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

A%
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Mr. Jack L. Heckel
Chairman and Chief

Executive Officer
Aerojet General Corporation
10300 North Torrey Cines Road
La Jolla, California 92037



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Dick:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. 1 for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Richard M. Helms
1627 K Street, NW
Washington, DC 20006



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Henske:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,
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Mr. John M. Henske

Chairman and Chief
Executive Officer

Olin Corporation

120 Long Ridge

Stamford, Connecticut 06904



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Hollenbach:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Robert C. Hollenbach
Vice President for
Government Affairs
National Crushed Stone Association
1415 Elliot Place, NW
Washington, DC 20007



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Cooper:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge rémains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,
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Mr. Cooper Holt

Executive Director

Veterans of Foreign Wars
of the U.S.

200 Maryland Avenue, NE

Washington, DC 20002



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mr. Hoopman:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. H. D. Hoopman
President and Chief
Executuve Officer
Marathon Oil Company
539 South Main Street
Findlay, Ohio 45840



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Mrs. Horst:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mrs. Deena Horst

President

The United States Jayceettes
920 South 9th Street

Salina, Kansas 67403



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Woody:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

The Honorable Louis Woody Jenkins
Executive Director

Council for National Policy

732 North Boulevard

Baton Rouge, louisiana 70802
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THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Wilson:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Wilson S. Johnson

Chairman

National Federation of
Independent Business

150 West 20th Avenue

San Mateo, California 94403



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Colonel Jones:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace. '

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Colonel Phelps Jones
Director of National Security and
Foreign Affairs
Veterans of Foreign Wars
of the United States
200 Maryland Avenue, NE
Washington, DC 20002



THE WHITE HOUSE

WASHINGTON

August 12, 1983

Dear Tom:

It is good news for all Americans that the Congress has
again demonstrated bipartisan unity in pursuit of two
vital national goals -- strategic modernization and arms
control. Their recent authorization of production of the
MX Peacekeeper missile reaffirms our nation's united
approach to the protection of peace.

During our gathering in May, I stressed the importance

of these two goals and I asked for your support. Thanks
to your help, we are now in a stronger position to build on
the progress we have already made at the START negotia-
tions. But we're not home free yet. Maintaining bipartisan
unity will require our best efforts, and you can still play
an important role in this effort.

In September, Congress will again take up the Peacekeeper
program. We look to the Congress to send an important
message to the Soviets by passing the appropriation bill to
fund the Peacekeeper missile.

The challenge remains before us. I for my part will continue
to consult and work closely with members of the Congress on
both sides of the aisle. I hope I can count on your continued
help in keeping our national consensus, which is necessary
both for peace and national security.

Sincerely,

Mr. Thomas Victor Jones
Chairman and Chief
Executive Officer
Northrop Corporation
1800 Century Park, East
Los Angeles, California 90067



